
SCOUT ASSOCIATION – ISLE OF MAN 

VISIT OF THE CHIEF SCOUT 
11. MAY 2013 

 

BBEEAARR  GGRRYYLLLLSS  OONN  TTHHEE  IISSLLEE  OOFF  MMAANN  
 

INFORMATION FOR SCOUTS 

 
The Chief Scout will be making a short visit to Peel in the Isle of 
Man, on Saturday 11. May 2013. All Island Scouts are invited to 
an afternoon of activities and have the chance to see the Chief 
Scout. 
 
Scouts are to assemble in the area located in the photo on the left 
for no later than 12:30. Car Parking is available in the field as 
shown. Scouts will then do a Treasure Hunt through Peel (in 
groups of three), which will lead them to Fenella Beach, where 
they will spend a couple of hours doing activities in the closed off 
Car Park, Fenella Bay and the Headland.  
 
Some of these activities are on the water, so please check out the 
personal equipment box below of what you need to bring. 

 
During the activities the Chief Scout will be passing through the activity 
area, please note there will be no time for autographs – sorry. 
 
Activities finish at 15:00 and all Scouts will be taken back up to the car 
park for collection by parents at 15:30. 
 
Parents Note: The Fenella Car Park, will be closed off and restricted to 
Scouts only. If you wish to see the Chief Scout, the best place to view will 
be on the promenade, watching as he visits the Beaver Scout and Cub 
Scout area, which will be in a roped off part of the beach. 
 
This event will be going ahead whatever the weather. As the Chief Scout 
is arriving by helicopter, his attendance may be weather dependent. 
 

Ash 

Personal Gear 
You need to be wearing full uniform. 
 

You need the following: 
Waterproof Coat. 
Towel. 
Shorts, T-Shirt and Sweatshirt. 
Trainers that can get wet. 
Pen or pencil. 
 

The above should be contained in a 
small rucksack (not a plastic carrier 
bag). 
 


